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Newsletter
Autumn 2014
Dates for your diary:
 Quiz Night on Friday 14 November at 7.30 pm at Little Budworth Village Hall. CW6 9BP
Tickets cost  £6.50 and include refreshments. There will be a raffle and the bar will be open. Please let Tony Overland know no later than Wednesday 12 November how many you wish to reserve. Tel.no. 01606 888128
Tickets can be collected from Tony at Stonyford Cottage or from Ray at Akesmere Farm or reserved by email to be collected and paid for at the door. Please note that tickets reserved by email will be counted as sold in order that the catering and bar arrangements can be organised. tony_overland@yahoo.co.uk  
New Year Meal on 9th January 2015, 7.00 for 7.30 at The Carriers Inn, Hatchmere. 
For members and their guests, a 3 course meal including coffee @ £22 per person.

Please contact Ray or Dianne on 01829 760348 if you wish to come
AGM at The Blue Cap, Sandiway 22nd January 7.30

Followed by a talk on de-spooking with your horse by new member, Margaret Rainey, at 8pm.

Pleasure Ride, Tile Farm, Guilden Sutton 21st Sept 
A Pleasure Ride and BBQ were held at Tile Farm, Guilden Sutton on September 21st by kind permission of the Arderns. Around 20 riders enjoyed this attractive farm ride which includes tracks, riverside meadows and woods and was about 6 miles with stunning views.   
The weather was kind and many other members and friends came for the BBQ after. 
Other photographs will be displayed on the website and high resolution copies can be made available in due course if you contact us. Many thanks to Pete Webb  for taking some excellent photos with his zoom lens.
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MCBA website

Some links have been added to our website so if you need to report any bridleway issues you should be able to get straight through to the Rights of Way sections on Cheshire West, Cheshire East and Warrington Council’s websites. 

We are also hoping to set up a Facebook page in due course so that anyone wanting to ride a new route or needing company for a young horse for example, can find someone to ride with.

 We are hoping to develop this further so any suggestions for this or for future activities, talks etc please get in touch with one of the committee members.
Some help with managing these technologies would be much appreciated. If you feel you have the time and the expertise to offer please get in touch with a committee member.   
MCBA Secretary - Jenny Sloane  01928 788413  Chairman - Ray Hall 01829 760348

Newsletter & Membership - Kath Wurcbacher  01928 561410

Website: www.midcheshirebridleways.co.uk

